30 March 2014

Lorna Coldicott

Senior Planner
Development Services MQ
PO Box 2178 /1’2)-)

Warwick District Council
Riverside House
Milverton Hill

Royal Leamington Spa
CV325QH

Dear Ms Coldicott
POTENTIAL GYPSY SITES ON BANBURY ROAD AND BARFORD ROAD

We write with regard to the identification of Brookside Willows on Banbury
Road as a potential site for gypsies. This location appears entirely inappropriate,
being next door to a Grade 1 Listed Parkland and a tourist route into Warwick.
The site also has no amenities or infrastructure or public transport available to
it.

We also understand it is proposed that the land opposite the entry to our
property on the Barford Road. Aside from not wanting such a site to be opposite
our entrance (which is in regular use every day) again this seems an
inappropriate site. There are no facilities or amenities available, no public
transport, and we understand the site is also part required to be used for grazing
as it was previously a rubbish dump. It is also a very busy road with traffic often
passing at 70mph and there are no footpaths available.

Please let us know if there are other avenues we should be pursuing in order to
object to these proposals.




